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20th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The King’s Coronation – Friday 5th May 2023 
 
As part of the Coronation celebrations, Bunbury will be having our own ‘Coronation Street Party’ on Friday 
5th May. The day will be an own clothes day and we invite the children to wear red, white and blue clothes 
in celebration.  
 
All of the children will also have a picnic-style lunch outside on the day - weather permitting. 
If you would like to order a special street party picnic lunch from the kitchen, please find attached the menu 
options for the coronation lunch and how to order. Orders must be placed by 9am on Wednesday 26th April 
on School Spider. Children can also bring in their own packed lunches.  
 
I am sure that it will be an enjoyable day for all as we celebrate a moment in our history.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School      
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